
 

 

 

 

3M Fall Protection Stop Use and Recall Notice  

Update and Solution for DBI-Sala Twin-Leg Nano-Lok Edge 

August 6, 2019 

3M DBI-SALA Twin-Leg Nano-Lok edge SRL 

3M Co. has resolved an issue with the energy absorber that led to the immediate stop use and recall of the 

3M™ DBI-SALA® Twin-Leg Nano-Lok™ edge SRL issued in North America on July 25, 2019. The update 

informs that the affected units can now be repaired and safely returned to service.  

IMPROTANT NOTICE—The 3M update indicates that at this time the solution is only available in regions 

that recognize ANSI standard Z359.14 

According to 3M Fall Protection “As other regulatory certifications are received, this solution will be made 

available in those  regions. Until your unit has been repaired or replaced, the “Stop Use and Recall”        

remains in effect and these units must be removed from service.”  

The alert informs customers that a green check mark on the front label indicates that the fall protection   

device is safe for to use.  The check mark indicates the unit “has either been repaired or has come from the 

factory with the revision and is certified for its intended use” 

3M is offering to repair or replace affected devices for free, or will issue a refund.  To file a claim, go to               

nanolokedgerecall.com  . Product numbers of the affected devices are listed on the website. 

For additional information contact 3M’s customer service department at (833) 638-2697 or email 3M at 

3musfpserviceaction@mmm.com 

Reference: 

The original Recall Notice and the update information is available at www.NanolokEdgeRecall.com and 3M customer service at 1-
833-638-2697. 

https://www.nanolokedgerecall.com/Docs/RecallNotice_08062019.pdf 
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This material is intended to be a broad overview of the subject matter and is provided for informational purposes only.  Old Republic Contractors Insurance Group, Inc. does not endorse 

or recommend any products or services nor does it make any representation or warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness of the information.  Old Republic Contractors Insurance 

Group, Inc. shall have no liability or responsibility to any person or entity with respect to any loss, action or inaction alleged to be caused directly or indirectly as a result of the information 

contained herein. 
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